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Kashmir and It's People

2004

traces the journey of the land and people from ancient to the modern day captures the factors for
the decline of kashmiri civilization from glory to the present state of murder and repire the
author hopes the worst is over and the old practices of kashmiriyat will return

First Impressions of England and Its People

1857

winner of the 2021 brooklyn public library literary prize a symphony of contemporary new york
through the magnificent words of its people from the best selling author of londoners in the first
twenty years of the twenty first century new york city has been convulsed by terrorist attack
blackout hurricane recession social injustice and pandemic new yorkers weaves the voices of some
of the city s best talkers into an indelible portrait of new york in our time and a powerful hymn
to the vitality and resilience of its people best selling author craig taylor has been hailed as a
peerless journalist and a beautiful craftsman david rakoff acclaimed for the way he fuses the
mundane truth of conversation with the higher truth of art michel faber in the wake of his
celebrated book londoners taylor moved to new york and spent years meeting regularly with hundreds
of new yorkers as diverse as the city itself new yorkers features 75 of the most remarkable of
them their fascinating true tales arranged in thematic sections that follow taylor s growing
engagement with the city here are the uncelebrated people who propel new york each day bodega
cashier hospital nurse elevator repairman emergency dispatcher here are those who wire the lights
at the top of the empire state building clean the windows of rockefeller center and keep the
subway running here are people whose experiences reflect the city s fractured realities the mother
of a latino teenager jailed at rikers a blm activist in the wake of police shootings and here are
those who capture the ineffable feeling of new york such as a balloon handler in the macy s
thanksgiving day parade or a security guard at the statue of liberty vibrant and bursting with
life new yorkers explores the nonstop hustle to make it the pressures on new immigrants people of
color and the poor the constant battle between loving the city and wanting to leave it and the
question of who gets to be considered a new yorker it captures the strength of an irrepressible
city that no matter what it goes through dares call itself the greatest in the world
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New Yorkers: A City and its People in Our Time

2021-03-23

for the medieval period that was witness to a legion of political and natural disasters the rise
and fall of empires across the globe and one of the most devastating and greatest pandemics human
kind has ever experienced the fourteenth century was transformative peering through the looking
glass to focus on one of europe s largest medieval cities and centre of an international melting
pot on the global stage this is a social history of england s in famous capital and its multi
cultural residents in the first half of the fourteenth century using a rich variety of important
sources that provide first hand accounts of everyday life and personal interactions between loved
ones friends foreigners and foes alike such as the assize of nuisance coroners rolls wills
household accounts inquisitions post mortem and many more this chronicle begins at the start of
the fourteenth century and works its way up to the first mass outbreak of the black death at the
end of the 1340s it is a narrative that builds a vivid multi layered picture of london s
inhabitants who lived in one of the most turbulent and exciting periods in european history

London, A Fourteenth-Century City and its People

2022-08-11

reprint of the original first published in 1883

Through the Zulu Country; its Battlefields and its People

2024-02-13

reprint of the original first published in 1883

Damascus and its People. Sketches of Modern Life in Syria

2024-02-15

there have been several books on leicester during the second world war but i felt that some
significant omissions remained first and foremost i wanted to give a voice to the people who lived
through those times but whose personal stories are rarely heard in the official records i also
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wanted to touch upon some of the themes not generally covered or glossed over in other histories
notable amongst which were the crime wave which swept the city during the war and the race
disturbances that occurred during 1943 44 balanced against these are other untold stories such as
the gallantry and sacrifices of the men women and children of the city the requisitioned factories
and offices which from 1939 onwards became home to the army s largest ever pay office and the
contribution made by the city s industry to the war effort finally i also wanted to take a little
time to explore what happened after the celebrations had ended and the bunting had been put away
although some of the stories may make uncomfortable reading i have tried to be as balanced in my
reporting as possible

But for These Things – Leicester and its People in WWII

2014-03-28

this is part five in a series of booklets about the history of hatfield in hertfordshire part 5 is
about the roads and railways and in particular how their existence has affected the development of
the town itself when this series of booklets was published 50 years ago it was rightly regarded as
an exceptionally authoritative and informative work it has since remained unchallenged as the
primary source of reference for anyone interested in the history of hatfield recognising its
enduring value members of hatfield local history society have undertaken this reissue now
including a comprehensive index the complete list of 13 titles can be found in each of the
booklets

Hatfield and Its People: Part 5: Roads and Railways

2014

reprint of the original first published in 1881

England. Its People, Polity, and Pursuits

2024-04-24

a government as good as its people first published in 1977 presents sixty two of the most notable
public statements made by president carter on his way to the white house formal speeches news
conferences informal remarks made at gatherings interviews and excerpts from debates give a vivid
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glimpse into the issues of the time and the deeply held convictions of jimmy carter

A Government as Good as Its People

1996-05-01

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains
as true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant

Burmah, Its People and Natural Productions, Or, Notes on the
Nations, Fauna, Flora and Minerals of Tenasserim, Pegu and Burmah
...

1860

kurdistan and its people is a book based on history about the kurd kurdistan is divided into four
and this four part is ruled by the government of that region that tends to make the people slave
in their own land the people need a country to call home and peace of mind to live in their land
with freedom of speech and worship

Turkey and Its People

2016-05-10

excerpt from auvergne and its people i have done my best to make this book a true picture of
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auvergne but no one can be more conscious than myself of its imperfections yet if my readers will
but supple ment what they learn by a personal visit i can assure them they will be most amply
repaid about the publisher forgotten books publishes hundreds of thousands of rare and classic
books find more at forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of an important historical work
forgotten books uses state of the art technology to digitally reconstruct the work preserving the
original format whilst repairing imperfections present in the aged copy in rare cases an
imperfection in the original such as a blemish or missing page may be replicated in our edition we
do however repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain
are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works

West Virginia, Its People and Its Progress

1958

this book has been considered by academicians and scholars of great significance and value to
literature this forms a part of the knowledge base for future generations we have represented this
book in the same form as it was first published hence any marks seen are left intentionally to
preserve its true nature

The United States

1937

surveys brazil s history its geography native cultures lifestyles economy current politics most
urgent problems and international relations

Kurdistan and Its People

2015-03-06

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made
generally available to the public to ensure a quality reading experience this work has been
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proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements
with text in an easy to read typeface we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant

Auvergne and Its People (Classic Reprint)

2017-11-25

an insightful view into the culture and daily life of the egyptian people in the late 19th century
from customs and traditions to religious practices and entertainment this book offers a
comprehensive picture of social life in egypt this work has been selected by scholars as being
culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it this work is
in the public domain in the united states of america and possibly other nations within the united
states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no entity individual or corporate has a
copyright on the body of the work scholars believe and we concur that this work is important
enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your
support of the preservation process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this
knowledge alive and relevant

Guam and Its People

1947

first published in the late 19th century this travelogue offers colorful descriptions and
insightful observations of the people culture and landscape of the netherlands the authors an
american journalist and an italian poet provide a unique perspective on dutch history customs art
and industry as well as their personal experiences of travel and discovery this work has been
selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge base of
civilization as we know it this work is in the public domain in the united states of america and
possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute this work as no
entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work scholars believe and we
concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made generally available
to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank you for being an
important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
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A History of Steuben County, New York, and Its People

2019-09

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains
as true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant

Brazil

1978

excerpt from madagascar and its people about the publisher forgotten books publishes hundreds of
thousands of rare and classic books find more at forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction of
an important historical work forgotten books uses state of the art technology to digitally
reconstruct the work preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present in the
aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish or missing page may be
replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully any
imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works

Cassell's Old and New Edinburgh

2018-10-28

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains
as true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
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library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant

Social Life In Egypt

2023-07-18

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made
generally available to the public to ensure a quality reading experience this work has been
proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements
with text in an easy to read typeface we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant

Holland and Its People

2023-07-18

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made
generally available to the public to ensure a quality reading experience this work has been
proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements
with text in an easy to read typeface we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
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Baltimore: Its History and Its People: Baltimore: Its History and
Its People;

2015-08-25

excerpt from the caucasus and its people with a brief history of their wars and a sketch of the
achievements of the renowned chief schamyl about the publisher forgotten books publishes hundreds
of thousands of rare and classic books find more at forgottenbooks com this book is a reproduction
of an important historical work forgotten books uses state of the art technology to digitally
reconstruct the work preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections present in the
aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish or missing page may be
replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast majority of imperfections successfully any
imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the state of such historical works

Madagascar

2015-09-27

excerpt from madagascar and its people in writing this book my object has been to describe in a
popular form what is known respecting madagascar its physical aspects its animal and vegetable
life its people their habits language and religious beliefs i have introduced much which has been
the result of personal observation while at the same time i have not hesitated to avail myself of
the labours of other writers both french and english it will be seen therefore that in two or
three chapters my task has been rather that of compilation than of original composition and in
these portions of the book i can lay claim to no other merit than that of industry in gathering
information in some cases from sources not easily accessible which may help to give a more vivid
picture of the country and its inhabitants it appeared to me that there was room for such a work
more especially at the present time when madagascar is throwing off the traditions of long
centuries of superstition and standing forward as a country resting upon god the religious
progress of the island has already been described in detail by the rev william ellis i have
therefore touched but lightly upon this most interesting portion of its history i could not
however leave it unnoticed and i trust that the narrative i have given affords a truthful though
brief representation of this wonderful story about the publisher forgotten books publishes
hundreds of thousands of rare and classic books find more at forgottenbooks com this book is a
reproduction of an important historical work forgotten books uses state of the art technology to
digitally reconstruct the work preserving the original format whilst repairing imperfections
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present in the aged copy in rare cases an imperfection in the original such as a blemish or
missing page may be replicated in our edition we do however repair the vast majority of
imperfections successfully any imperfections that remain are intentionally left to preserve the
state of such historical works

Our Country and Its People

2016-05-20

this is a reproduction of a book published before 1923 this book may have occasional imperfections
such as missing or blurred pages poor pictures errant marks etc that were either part of the
original artifact or were introduced by the scanning process we believe this work is culturally
important and despite the imperfections have elected to bring it back into print as part of our
continuing commitment to the preservation of printed works worldwide we appreciate your
understanding of the imperfections in the preservation process and hope you enjoy this valuable
book the below data was compiled from various identification fields in the bibliographic record of
this title this data is provided as an additional tool in helping to ensure edition identification
history of brooklyn susquehanna co penna its homes and its people edward a weston squier 1889
brooklyn pa

Damascus and Its People

2018-10-20

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains
as true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant
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Annual Report of the Commissioner and the Board of Agriculture
and Immigration

1890

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work was reproduced from the original artifact and remains
as true to the original work as possible therefore you will see the original copyright references
library stamps as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries around the
world and other notations in the work this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work as a
reproduction of a historical artifact this work may contain missing or blurred pages poor pictures
errant marks etc scholars believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved
reproduced and made generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the
preservation process and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and
relevant

A History of Northern Michigan and Its People; Volume 1

2018-10-15

in this fascinating travelogue scottish geologist and journalist hugh miller recounts his travels
across england and his observations of its people and landscapes originally published in 1847 this
book provides a unique glimpse into victorian era england and its societal norms and attitudes
this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made
generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant
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The Caucasus and Its People

2015-07-01

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made
generally available to the public we appreciate your support of the preservation process and thank
you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant

Madagascar and Its People

2015-06-25

this work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important and is part of the knowledge
base of civilization as we know it this work is in the public domain in the united states of
america and possibly other nations within the united states you may freely copy and distribute
this work as no entity individual or corporate has a copyright on the body of the work scholars
believe and we concur that this work is important enough to be preserved reproduced and made
generally available to the public to ensure a quality reading experience this work has been
proofread and republished using a format that seamlessly blends the original graphical elements
with text in an easy to read typeface we appreciate your support of the preservation process and
thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge alive and relevant

Geography

1999

Irish Monthly Magazine

1879
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History of Brooklyn, Susquehanna Co., Penna

2014-02

Madagascar

2015-02-08

HIST OF THE US & ITS PEOPLE FR

2016-08-26

The Parliamentary Debates

1894

First Impressions of England and Its People

2023-07-18

Baltimore: Its History and Its People; Volume 3

2022-10-27

Luxembourg; The Grand Duchy and Its People

2018-10-15
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Leading Manufacturers and Merchants of New Hampshire

1887
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